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Detroit-Oakland Chapter Barbershop Harmony Society 

Special Combined Phone Conference Meeting of the Music Team & the Board of Directors 

April 13, 2020 

DRAFT 

Attendees: Pete Burns, Sally Burns, Geoff d’Allemand, Joe DeSantis, Herb 
Hebner, Doug Joppie, Jim Kunz, John Marsh, Dave Montera, Keith Opal, 
Craig Roney, Steve Sutherland, Kevin Wolf  

The meeting was convened at 7:05 PM by convener J. Kunz.  

Status of upcoming events by the Chorus given the coronavirus situation: 

1. Royal Oak Middle School could possibly be closed for the remainder of 
the school year (June 12). Were not sure if we will be able to access the 
school over the summer. 

2. No decision has been made regarding the status of the 2020 (September) 
Show but options were discussed: moving the show to later in the year, 
making the Christmas Dinner Show our annual show 

3. The Windsor Send-off Show has been cancelled.  

2020 Budget: 

J. Kunz shared a tentative 2020 budget but noted that he needs the actuals 
for the first three months of 2020 to finalize it. He will work with Mike 
Schulte and try to have a complete budget by our next phone meeting. 

Virtual Rehearsals: 

There was discussion of attempting virtual rehearsals. We would need 
technical help to set it up. No decision was made in this regard.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:46 pm. 

Respectfully submitted: Craig Roney, Secretary  

Minutes Approved:  

 


